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MEDIA ADVISORY  

09 September 2024 

 

CONSULTATIVE MEETING WITH ALL PROVINCIAL DSD FUNDED NPOs 

MEC for Social Development, Ms Mathabo Leeto will be having consultative meeting 

with Free State DSD funded Non – Profit Organisations at Ferdi Meyer Hall in 

Welkom, 11 September 2024.  
 

The aim of this engagement is to solicit inputs and reach consensus regarding various 

issues of interest directly and indirectly related to the sector. Therefore, as part of 

oversight, monitoring and evaluation MEC will be having a consultative meeting with 

all Free State DSD funded NPOs. This will promote effective, efficient and integrated 

services delivery in addressing issues affecting the sector.  
 

Department of Social Development acknowledges the fact that Non – Profit 

Organisations contributes towards economic growth and social development of our 

communities.  
 

We hereby invite all media houses as follows:   

Venue: Ferdi Meyer Hall, Welkom 

Date:  Wednesday, 11 September 2024  

Time:   10:00  
 
 

– END – 

ISSUED ON BEHALF OF THE DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT 

For media enquiries contact:  

Free State Department of Social Development Spokesperson 

Thembile Nqabeni – 066 476 6193 

Email: Thembile.Nqabeni@fssocdev.gov.za 

                                      

Mr. Paballo Khamadi  

Media Liaison Officer (MEC’s Spokesperson) 

Cell:  076 720 0807 

Email: Solomon.khamadi@fssocdev.gov.za 
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